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ORIC Professional Development organized a seminar on the "Protection against 
Harassment of Women at the Workplace Act, 2010" was a valuable and well-attended 
event. Dr. Aliya Moeen Zafar Chief Research Officer, Humanities Department surely 
contributed to the seminar's success. The inclusion of dynamic presentations, an 
awareness video, and a Q&A session indicates a comprehensive approach to educating 
attendees about this important topic. 

The positive attendance from faculty, non-faculty, and staff members reflects a collective 
interest in understanding and addressing issues related to workplace harassment. The 
participants' demand for similar sessions to be repeated underscores the importance of 
continuous education and awareness-building, particularly within the context of 
COMSATS University Islamabad. 

Overall, it seems like the seminar served its purpose in fostering dialogue, raising 
awareness, and emphasizing the significance of creating a safe and respectful workplace 
environment for all employees. 

Seminar pictures, attendance sheet and brochure are attached herewith.  

 

 

 



 



 



 


